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Comments The existing buildings at Woodlands Meed are in a poor condition and are in desperate need of
replacement. It is considered that the principle of a significant new investment in replacing these worn
out buildings and to meet statutory requirements is to be welcomed. It is considered that the proposal
to build the new buildings to the south of the site to enable the existing school to continue to operate
during the construction phase is a sensible and pragmatic response to this issue. It is considered that
the design and location of the new buildings is acceptable. Their carefully designed low profile means
that they will not be overly dominant in the area. The new buildings can be designed so that they are
more environmentally sound than the structures they are replacing. It is not considered that their
location will have an adverse impact on the amenities of the properties that surround the site. It is also
considered that the proposed location of the games court and new sports pitch to meet statutory
requirements is also acceptable. There is no increase in pupil numbers it is considered that the level of
car parking and access will be satisfactory. It is requested that this proposal be approved.
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